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February 5, 2019 

 

Domenico Sestito 

 

Chairman – Board of Selectmen 

 

RE: Quarterly Report 

 

Dear Mr. Richardson, 

 

The Disability Commission has been inactive for the past few years due to lack of 

membership. However, that does not mean that the concerns for the disabled in our Town 

are not being addressed. I/we are confronted with these issues on a regular basis. 

 

My job as Building Commissioner requires that all new construction and substantial 

improvement is compliant with 521 CMR – the Architectural Access Board Regulations 

for the State of Massachusetts 

 

We have made rulings and given opinions on several projects around Town that impact the 

public on a daily basis. The most notable being the recent walkway/ramp work at the 

Veterans Memorial enabling all to have access to that important site. 

 

I urge the board to include the Disability Commission in future proceedings relative to 

finding qualified members willing to serve. 

 

Respectfully Yours, 

 

 

Peter Lombardo 

Building Commissioner  


